

CHI EPSILON SIGMA (CES)

Alpha Chapter
The National Extension Support Staff Fraternity

President Becky Rooper East District, CES 16714 SR 215 Caldwell, OH 43724 614-732-2381

President Elect Evelyn Roediger State CNRD Office 2120 Fyffe Rd. Columbus, Off 43210 614-292-8436

1st Vice President Terri Clark Southwest District, CES 303 Corporate Center Dr., Suite 208 Vandalla, OH 45377 513-454-5002

Ary-Treasurer
hacody Bryant
Richland County CES
1512 Ashland Road
Mansfield, OH 44905
419-589-2919

Annalist
Marie Boule
Union County CES
246 W. Fifth Street
Marysville, OII 43040
513-644-8117

Membership Secretary Ruby Anderson State Office, 4-II 2120 Fyffe Rd. Columbus, OH 43210 614-292-6942

Administrative Advisor Jili King State Administration 2120 Fyste Rd. Columbus, OB 43210 614-292-6182

Past President Marilyn Bloom 14360 County Rd. 6 Oak Harbor, OH 43449 CHI EPSILON SIGMA - ANNUAL MEETING - 1992

The Sixth Annual Meeting of the Alpha Chapter of Chi Epsilon Sigma was held Thursday October 15, 1992 at the Radisson Hotel, Columbus North. This luncheon meeting was opened with a welcome from Dorothy Rex, Charter Past President.

Honorary members in attendance were: Dr. E. Gordon Gee, 1992 Honorary Member; Dr. Bobby D. Moser; Dr. Jo Jones; Dr. Clarence J. Cunningham; Carlene Hamilton; and Shirley Brooks Jones.

Ruby Anderson recognized new member. They included: Thomas Camm, Diana Malone and Shirley Ramsey.

Terri Clark called on the 1991-92 scholarship winners to review the use of their funds received. Karon Dellinger and Connie Racey gave informative reports on the classes they attended.

Terri Clark, assisted by Clarence Cunningham, announced the winners for 1992-1993 scholarship money. They are Linda Helmke of Defiance County and Pat Myers of Logan County.

We were pleased to have Dr. Bobby Moser speak to the group at this point.

Becky Hooper, President and Evelyn Roediger, President-Elect, inducted Dr. E. Gordon Gee, President of The Ohio State University as the 1992 Honorary Member. Dr. Gee then addressed the group with an interesting, humorous and inspirational speech.

The 1991-92 officers and board of directors were recognized for their service the past year.

Election of officers for 1992-93 was conducted by President Becky Hooper and Marilyn Bloom, Past President.

The slate of officers was presented to the group, along with a request for nominations from the floor.